
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Naper Elementary School Families,  

 

On behalf of the Naper Elementary Home and School Board, we hope are you enjoying your summer 
break! We are so proud of our students, families, and Naper staff as they worked together to navigate 
the challenges of the previous year. We look forward to the upcoming school year, and hope to be able 
to bring back as many of our usual Home and School activities and events as possible.  

Naper Home & School (H & S) is an active volunteer group made up of Naper School parents and 
guardians who work in conjunction with our Naper School Teachers and Administration to make our kids 
experience as educational and enjoyable as possible. Our Home & School typically runs several programs 
and key fundraisers throughout the school year. For example, we are planning on bringing back our bi-
annual Naper Home & School Auction this year, traditionally one of our most well-attended and fun 
nights of the year! During this event, we raise funds to support the enrichments of our students’ 
education. More information will be available, including opportunities to volunteer, in the coming 
weeks. As of now, we have slated the evening of November 12th, 2021 for the Auction. You will also be 
receiving a dedicated email where you can sign up for other H & S volunteer opportunities in August.  

As always, we appreciate all of your time, dedication, and support of Naper H&S. If you have any 
questions about volunteer opportunities and/or events for the upcoming school year, please do not 
hesitate to contact me:  

Sincerely, 

Zareen Hassan 

Naper Home & School President 

naperhands@gmail.com  

 


